
 

11th Sunday in Ordinary Time  -  17th June 2018 

Sixmilebridge + Kilmurry Parish Newsletter 
               Parish Priest:  Fr. Harry Bohan  086-8223362           Sacristan:  Kilmurry AnneMarie Sheedy      Secretary: Puff O’Connor  087-2204820 

               Contacts:          Parish Office  061-713682             email: office@sixmilebridgeparish.ie           website: www.sixmilebridgeparish.ie 

We pray for the repose of the souls of … 
     Joan Mullins R.I.P. 54, Cappa Lodge, who passed away last weekend.         
     Ian Keogh R.I.P. Reascamogue, who passed away during the week. 
We extend our sympathy to their family, friends and neighbours. 
We also extend our sympathy to John Nihill, Beechwood Groven  and to 
Amy O’Flynn, Mt. Ievers on the death of their sister  
Breda Kingston R.I.P. in Australia. 
We remember all our loved ones and especially those  whose   
anniversaries occur at this time.     May they Rest in Peace 

            Mass:  Tuesday - Thursday 10.00 a.m.   Friday  7.00 p.m. 
 

   Rota Next Weekend        Readers            Eucharistic             Altar 
                                                                           Ministers             Servers 
   Sat.  23rd     7.00 p.m.        Noreen                   A                          A 
   Sun. 24th   10.00 a.m.        Josette          Noreen/Carmel          B 
   Sun. 24th   11.00 a.m.        Claire                      A                          A 

Parish Office 

Mon - Fri.  10.00 a.m.  -  12.00 Noon 
For Booking of Masses, Baptisms & Weddings. 

Baptisms  take place at 12.00 Noon on Sundays in 
Sixmilebridge + Kilmurry 

Sun. 17th  
Sat.  23rd 
 
Sun. 24th 
 
 

11.00 a.m. 
 7.00 p.m. 
 
10.00 a.m. 
11.00 a.m. 
 

John + Lana O’Connell 
Tony Flynn 
Mary Millane 
Pat + Tadhg Corbett 
Matthew Tuohy 
Sean Meehan 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

The mustard seed image is that all faith looks weak but is 
strong – because faith links us in a flow with God who is strong.  
God makes strong faith out of weakness.   
People often find that at bad times they recover some faith.  We 
are born with seeds of faith, all of us. Faith,  grown in us, no 
matter what faith we belong to.  Seeds all look the same.   
A daffodil bulb looks like many bulbs.  Then they grow and the 
bulb looks more like what it will become.  Faith grows in  
different groups and situations. It is something strong.  It can 
mean people will die for it.  It may not  be seen but is there.  
In our communities of faith, faith grows.   
We are born into faith and baptised into the Church. 
Faith grows within our Church community.   
In prayer, in the parish and school, in the family.   
School can do little for religion if it is not in the home.   
Like the bulb it can be nourished or die.  Even a light bulb 
needs to be turned on. Big questions or bad times in life can 
nourish our faith if we turn to God.  Like the daffodil bulb needs 
manure to nourish it, our faith can be nourished by what seems 
weak or even bad in life. 
 

"Though a mustard seed is the smallest of all seeds, yet 
when it grows, it is the largest of garden plants and  
becomes a tree, so that the birds come and perch in its 
branches.”  
 

Sixmilebridge 
G.A.A. Club 

 

Lotto 

 

Numbers Drawn 
 

1    3    24    27 

 

Next Jackpot 
 

€6,600 

Kilmurry N.S  
Cash for Clobber  

Any unwanted clothes, shoes, 
bags bed linen and curtains (no 
quilts or pillows!) . Bags can be 
dropped to the school cabin on 

Thurs 21st June 7.30 - 9pm 
or  contact 086-8175701  

for collection 
Thanks for your continued 

support.  

 

 

Director of Youth Ministry  The Diocese of Killaloe is 
recruiting a Director of Youth Ministry. Please see the  
Diocesan Website for more details and application process. 
 

Kilmurry National School are nearly there for the new 
Astro Turf in the school. A last chance for all past pupils and 
locals to support us on our final fundraiser 'Buy a Brick'- put 
your family name or personal message on our Supporters 
Wall. Corporate bricks also available. Many thanks for your  
continued support. Contact 087 6292335 or 086 8175701. 

 

Understanding Dementia Workshop for Families/
Caregivers: Partners in Homecare are holding a workshop 
on Dementia at Orchard Wellness Centre, Harmony Row, 
Ennis on Tuesday 19 June 2018 at 7.00pm. Cost €27.  
Contact Kaye 0877888300 or 065 6895281. All welcome.  

 

Killaloe Diocese Pilgrimage to Lourdes:  Bishop Fintan  
will lead the 62nd Diocesan pilgrimage to Lourdes 
from  Shannon Airport on Tuesday 26th June returning on 
Sunday 1st July.  Special section for sick or assisted pilgrims 
at a reduced price.  Early booking advisable. Contact  Fr Tom 
Ryan Pilgrimage Director  061-364133. 

 

Annual Killaloe Diocesan Pilgrimage to Knock Shrine will 
take place on Sunday 29th July 2018.  Led by  
Bishop Fintan  Ceremonies begin at 2:30 p.m.    

This weekend we remember with Love 

and Gratitude All our Dads  

Living and Dead 

“Prayer  

 

is the  

 

Key to Heaven  
but  

 

Faith  

 

Unlocks the Door” 

Data Protection – Part of Law since May 25th, 2018 
 
 

New Data Protection rules have become law since the end of 
May and very heavy fines will be imposed on any organisations 
in breach of the new regulations.  Members of our Parish will 
attend training day on this Monday. 

to all who helped in any way last weekend 

for Confirmation.   A very special  

‘thank you’ to Bishop Fintan for his visit to 

our Parish.   Beannachtaí 


